
 

 

 
Cast your vote on new hospital booklet design for young people 

PRESS RELEASE 11th July 201 7 

Pupils from a local secondary school in Dudley have taken part in a competition to 
design the front cover of a welcome booklet to be given to young patients on the 
children’s ward at Russells Hall Hospital. 

The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust is calling on members of the public to cast 
their vote and choose their favourite illustrations.   

The designs have been submitted by art students at Holly Hall Academy in Dudley, 
and whittled down to the top three by patients staying on the children’s ward.   

Diane Wake, Chief Executive of the Trust who launched the voting today on 
Facebook, was really impressed by the effort and creativity that went into the artistic 
works.  

“The pupils from Holly Hall Academy have produced some really fantastic 
illustrations and I want to thank everyone who has taken part in our competition,” 
said Diane.  

The three designs in contention can be viewed on Facebook by searching for The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust. 

“Voting is easy – simply Like your favourite design,” added Diane.   

The winning design will appear on the booklets from September. The vote closes on 
midnight on Sunday 16th July 2017.  

***ENDS*** 

For more information, please call Chace Smith, Communications Assistant for The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 1064 or email 
chace.smith@nhs.net  
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